
Fillmore Central School 
 
September 14, 2022 

 

Dear FCS Families,  

FCS families have been invited to participate in a Food Bag Program sponsored by the FCS 
Parent Teacher Organization and Houghton Wesleyan Church. FCS PTO an HWC would like 
to support families who need extra food during the 4 extended breaks. The program will 
provide a bag full of kid-friendly, shelf-stable food for your child to take home and eat over the 
extended breaks. They will receive foods like cereal, pudding, soup, fruit, granola bars, 
microwavable meals, snacks, and other items.  

The Food Bag Program is not responsible for any allergic reactions due to products sent home. 
Please read all labels before consuming.  

Please know that there will never be a charge for this program; it’s entirely funded through 
grants and private donations. The names of students participating in the program will be 
confidential.  

If you would like your child to participate, please complete the form below and return with your 
child to school to give to Miss Bailey, School Social Worker.  

If you have any questions call Miss Bailey at 567-2270 or text 716-244-7705.  

 

Thank you!  

FCS, PTO and HWC 

 

 

        

Students Name: 

Homeroom:  

Parent/Guardian Signature: 

104 West Main Street 

Fillmore, NY 1473 

Phone: 585-567-2251 

Fax: 585-567-2541 


